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July 28, 2022 
 

Dear Steel Center Family, 

I would like to personally welcome you to Steel Center for the 2022-2023 school year.  Our teachers and staff 
eagerly await your return. We are excited to provide you with an opportunity to begin your journey on the 
Pathway to Success through a meaningful and relevant learning experiences.  Our first day of school is 
Wednesday, August 24, 2022.  Please contact your home school for information regarding transportation, as 
Steel Center does not provide transportation.   
 

The operational and instructional delivery model that we are preparing for this upcoming (2022-2023) school 
year will be a five-day per week, in-person model. We will not be providing a fully remote option for any 
students. We will be prepared for modifications to this in the event that circumstances related to covid-19 
suddenly change.  
 

Current Steel Center students will utilize the email account and password already assigned to them.  New 
students will receive their email accounts on the first day of school from their teacher. These email accounts 
will be used to communicate with your teacher and also to log into the Canvas learning management system.  
Canvas is how students will complete their online assignments.  
 

We have been getting many inquiries concerning driving permits to allow students to drive to Steel Center.  
Because we have limited parking available and we will be starting a multi-million dollar renovation project this 
school year; we are requiring all students to take advantage of the bus transportation provided by your school 
district.  The Assistant Director: Principal will permit students who are participating in Cooperative Education 
(Co-op) to drive to Steel Center after submitting a completed application and receiving approval.   Students will 
also need to pay the $25.00 parking fee.   Any student not authorized to drive to Steel Center will face 
disciplinary actions due to limited parking spaces. Parents should contact the Assistant Director: Principal for 
permission for any major emergencies that require your student to drive to Steel Center on a given day.  
 

Please review the Student/Family/Handbook on our website (www.steelcentertech.com) to become 
acquainted with how Steel Center governs the learning environment and operations of the school. Please 
return the hardcopy signature page by Friday, September 2, 2022.  Again, welcome to Steel Center and 
continue to view our website for any updates. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 

Robin L White 

Robin L. White 

Assistant Director: Principal 
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